
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 11:12 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: Re: Guard 

 
 

Initial convo with GMP. They have concerns about  rate impact of NM this much energy in one fell swoop. I'll try to 

catch you in person. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Apr 13, 2016, at 11:09 AM, Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov> wrote: 

>  

> Heard from Trey. Still need feedback from Justin and Jon for General Cray. Thx 

> Darren 

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


